If you are a CPSA qualified DTL referee and would like to attend the DTL Home International as the England Team referee, please apply in writing to info@cpsa.co.uk  by Friday 3rd March.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]This year's Home International will be taking place at Central Scotland Shooting School on Thursday 20th July 2017, followed by the British Open DTL on Friday 21st July and the European DTL on the 22nd and 23rd. 

Payment of £150 and one banquet ticket will be provided for you at the event. 

For further information please contact Trudy Abel on 01483 485401 or e-mail trudy@cpsa.co.uk. 
